
 
BURNHAM THORPE PARISH COUNCIL  

NEWSLETTER JULY 2021 
 

THE LORD NELSON PUBLIC HOUSE 
It is open for drinks and serving food at the end of the month.  Do call in and meet  the new manager  

Mark and the team from Woodfordes. No further information has been received by the Parish Council 

from Holkham Estates on proposals for new buildings and car parking for guest accommodation.  

FLOODING AND SEWAGE 
The Norfolk Strategic Flooding Alliance should be sending out more information this week to the Parish 

Council and also in the newspapers regarding the new One Number for Norfolk which people can ring, in 

regard to flooding.  Also they will be developing a Strategy and Action Plans and an initial list of sites in 

need of attention.  The list includes Burnham Thorpe.   

RENTAL PROPERTY AT BLACKSMITH LANE 
If anyone is interested in the properties for rent, please contact the Land and Property Department at 

Holkham for marketing information. 

QUEEN ELIZABETH HOSPITAL COMPAIGN 
The Borough Council would like Parish Councils and individuals to approach the Minister for Health to use 

his influence and agree to fund a new build as well as ensure that the maintenance of the current 

building is funded, while we await a new hospital. 

CHERRY TREES AT GOODRICKS 
An email has been sent to the Borough Council asking for a Tree Preservation Order on the trees, but no 

response has been received. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
This will take place in the Nelson Memorial Hall at 6.30 pm on Monday 19th July 2021.  Please be aware 

that it still might be necessary for Covid restrictions to apply for this meeting, depending on  Government 

advice due  on 19th July.  More details will be placed on the website with the agenda and on the Parish 

notice board. 

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish council meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard.  If parishioners with 

no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, please contact the Clerk.   

DATES 
Dates for the rest of 2021 are: 20th September and 22nd November 2021.  The public are always 

welcome to attend. 

CONTACT  
Any issues please do contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733  

Website for Burnham Thorpe Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc 
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